Senior KBA Players and Parents
 
Kiwanis Basketball (KBA) is awarding at a minimum (2) High School Seniors a scholarship for college expenses. To apply for Friday, April 11, 2025.   
 
Please read below for more details, as well as the application form.
 
The Anderson Hills Kiwanis Club has established The Paul Byrnside-Glen Perry Memorial Scholarship to be awarded to a Senior in our Kiwanis Basketball program.
 
Paul Byrnside was a special member of the Anderson Hill Kiwanis Club, always giving of his time and effort.  He served as President of our club on two separate occasions and held several other offices over the years.  He was always chairing projects that benefited the youth of Anderson Township.
 
The project that he loved the most was Kiwanis basketball, which became affectionately known by the players as the “KBA” in 1957. Since the 1970’s, Paul was there week in and week out to make certain that we had everything we needed for the basketball program.  He worked closely with the coaches, players, referees and other organizers to make it the success that it is today.
 
Glen Perry was very similar in his dedication to the KBA program.  He served as president for over (10) years and he willingly performed extra duties normally not performed by the presidents of Kiwanis. For example, scheduling practices, league games, and tournaments. He also served as a basketball referee for games that needed some assistance.
 
In their honor, we are awarding at least (2) scholarships this year.
 
Eligibility:
 
Competition is open to qualified High School Seniors who plan to pursue studies leading to a traditional Bachelor or Associate of higher education degree. Seniors must have competed in our Kiwanis Basketball (KBA) program.
 
How to apply:
 
Complete the application below in full and email by no later than April 11, 2025 to kba@andersonkiwanis.com.
            
Applications submitted after Friday, April 11, 2025 will not be considered. Parent(s) or guardians are required to sign the application form.
                 
The Selection Process:
 
The selection of the winners will be based on how the question relating to your Kiwanis Basketball (KBA) experience is answered. Since Kiwanis is a community service organization, we will also be considering the students participating in school, church, and community activities.  Selected members of the Anderson Hills Kiwanis Club will determine the winners.
 
Award:
 
The check will be made out to the college or university they will attend and should be specifically assigned for payment of tuition, fees, books, and equipment required for courses.

